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MMS Creates Email Account for Public Commenting 

WASHINGTON, D.C. - The Minerals Management Service (MMS) announced today it has 
created an email account for those wishing to comment on the proposed Five-Year Outer 
Continental Shelf Oil and Gas Leasing Program. This account is in addition to the commenting 
systems already in place online and by mail. 

The Request for Information regarding the proposed development of a new five-year program 
was published in the Federal Register (73 FR 45065) on August 1, 2008. MMS is seeking public 
comment until September 15, 2008. The public may submit comments by email to 
5yearRFIcomments@mms.gov; by using MMS’s Public Connect online commenting system 
https://ocsconnect.mms.gov/pcs-public, key word 5-year; or by mail to: 

Five-Year Program Manager 
Minerals Management Service (MS-4010) 
381 Elden Street 
Herndon, VA 20170 
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